
 
New Year Party  

Thursday 16th January 2025   
 

To celebrate the start of 2025, our new expeditions and a week of SLCs, we will be 
having our annual new year party!   

You are also invited to wear non uniform on this day! 
 

 
 

After a successful Christmas dinner and previous themed day lunches, we will be 
having our special ‘New Year Party lunch’! 

 
Just like Christmas dinner day we will have decorations, music, juice and treats! 

So make sure you have a school dinner on this day! 
 

Menu 
Chicken burger or hotdogs and chips! 

 
 
Michael will also be making brownies and biscuits for you (you can have both too)! 
 

 
Prizes 

ALL children who attend school on Thursday 16th January will be entered into a 
prize draw! 

 
Children who have a ‘New Year Party lunch’ will be added into other prize draws 

and raffles! 
 

See you in the hall for our New Year Party on Thursday 16th January! 


